
AUGUST 30, 2016 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS 
 
THROUGH:   BRYANT POWELL, CITY MANAGER 
 
THROUGH:   KATHLEEN CONNELLY, CITY CLERK 
 
FROM:   JAN MASON, DEPUTY CITY CLERK 
 
SUBJECT:   AGENDA ITEM FOR SEPTEMBER 19, 2016 

(BOARD/COMMISSION INTERVIEWS) 
 
 
The positions to be filled for all of these boards and commissions have terms of office 
which expire on October 31, 2016, with the new term expiring on October 31, 2019, with 
two exceptions.  There are two vacancies on the Library Board with one term expiring 
October 31, 2017 and the other expiring October 31, 2018.    
 
Most individuals whose terms are expiring have indicated a desire to be reappointed.  All 
new applicants and those wishing to be reappointed were requested to apply online at 
www.ajcity.net/boards.  News releases were put in the paper, on the website and current 
members were contacted by email and advised of the new application process.  The 
following list includes (a) current board/commission members who have expressed interest 
in being reappointed, (b) previously interviewed applicants who have expressed interest in 
being appointed to a city board or commission and (c) any new applicants.  Letters for 
those that do not have email addresses and emails to those that do have email addresses 
were sent to all of the above listed applicants to attend the interview session. 
 
Copies of the talent bank applications have been given to council in the packet.  If an 
applicant for reappointment/appointment is currently on another board/commission, it is so 
noted under “Additional Comments” in each section of the accompanying notebook. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 

http://www.ajcity.net/boards

